4/19/2010

Colorado OQil and Gas Conservation Commission
Attn: David Neslin, Director

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Request for Rule 603 a. (2) waiver
Geraldine 32-1A Well

Dear Mr. Neslin,

Conquest Oil Co. respectfully requests that you grant an exception to rule 603 a.(2) to allow the
proposed Geraldine 32-1a well to be located 67’ from the nearest property line.

Rule 603 a. (2) of the Colorado Qil and Gas Conversation Commission’s Rules and Regulations requires a
well to be drilled at least 150 feet from a surface property line. Conquest has obtained a waiver from the
affected surface owner. A copy of this waiver is attached. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

g

Andy Peterson
Consultant to Conquest Oil Company





